
From: Earley Jr., Anthony
Sent: 6/25/2012 1:22:16 PM
To: 'Catherine J. K. Sandoval (Catherine.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)'

(Catherine.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: EPRI Summer Seminar

Dear Commissioner Sandoval:

I understand that you have been invited to the upcoming EPRI Summer Seminar 
taking place on August 6-7 here in San Francisco. As you know, EPRI is the non­
profit research arm of the electric sector, and the Summer Seminar should be an 
interesting look into emerging technologies and innovation taking place throughout our 
industry.

Despite thirty years in the industry, I always learn something new at the Summer 
Seminar. As an EPRI Board member, I would be delighted to have you join us for all 
or some of this event.

I hope to see you there if you can make it.

Tony
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